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Right here, we have countless book death troopers star wars legends and
collections to check out. We additionally present variant types and after that
type of the books to browse. The pleasing book, fiction, history, novel,
scientific research, as well as various supplementary sorts of books are
readily straightforward here.
As this death troopers star wars legends, it ends up being one of the favored
books death troopers star wars legends collections that we have. This is why
you remain in the best website to see the incredible ebook to have.

Alien: Out of the Shadows (Novel#1) Tim Lebbon 2014-01-28 THE FIRST IN AN ALL
NEW, OFFICIAL TRILOGY SET IN THE ALIEN UNIVERSE! Featuring the iconic Ellen
Ripley in a terrifying new adventure that bridges the gap between Alien and
Aliens. Officially sanctioned and true to the Alien cannon, Alien: Out of the
Shadows expands upon the well-loved mythos and is a must for all Alien fans.
Solo: A Star Wars Story Junior Novel Lucasfilm Press 2018-09-04 Board the
Millennium Falcon for a galactic adventure that explores the story of one of
Star Wars' greatest heroes! Han Solo leaves his homeworld Corellia behind and
dreams of becoming the greatest pilot in the galaxy. But before he can find the
perfect ship he'll have to survive a dangerous job in the criminal underworld!
Read along as Han encounters Chewbacca the Wookiee, smuggler Lando Calrissian
and other heroes and villains. Author Joe Schreiber captures all the excitement
and adventure of the hit film!
The Force Unleashed Sean Williams 2009 A novel based on the release of the Star
Wars video game follows Darth Vader as he embarks on a quest to rid the galaxy
of the Jedi and confronts life-altering decisions that could change everything.
The Mandalorian Armor K. W. Jeter 1998 At the time of Prince Xizor's fall,
bounty hunters Boba Fett, Bossk, and Dengar wage war for control of the
underworld
Razor's Edge Martha Wells 2014-10-28 When they are forced to seek refuge in a
territory controlled by pirates, Leia learns that the pirates are survivors
from her home planet--which has been recently destroyed by the Death Star--who
would gladly ransom her to the Empire.
Death Troopers Joe Schreiber 2010-10 A horror tale set in the Star Wars
universe follows the harrowing experiences of the crew of an Imperial prison
barge that scavenges an abandoned Star Destroyer when their own ship breaks
down, a mission after which surviving team members bring back a lethal
infection. Reprint. A best-selling book.
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Star Wars Michael Reaves 2011 When he agrees to be the bodyguard of Javul
Charn--the most famous pop star in the galaxy and the runaway bride of a
violent lieutenant in Black Sun-- Dash Rendar, broke and desperate, must
discover who is trying to sabotage Javul's tour and finds an unexpected ally in
Han Solo. Original.
Vector Prime R. A. Salvatore 2004-09-07 "As the Jedi and the Republic focus on
internal struggles, a new threat surfaces, beyond the farthest reaches of the
Outer Rim. An enemy appears from outside known space, bearing weapons and
technology unlike anything New Republic scientists have ever seen. Suddenly,
Luke, Mara, Leia, Han Solo, and Chewbacca-- along with the Solo children-- are
thrust again into battle, to defend the freedom so many have fought and died
for. But this time, all their courage, sacrifice, and even the power of the
Force itself may not be enough."--Container.
Rosencrantz and Guildenstern Are Dead Tom Stoppard 2007-12-01 Acclaimed as a
modern dramatic masterpiece, Rosencrantz & Guildenstern are Dead is the
fabulously inventive tale of Hamlet as told from the worm’s-eve view of the
bewildered Rosencrantz and Guildenstern, two minor characters in Shakespeare’s
play. In Tom Stoppard’s best-known work, this Shakespearean Laurel and Hardy
finally get a chance to take the lead role, but do so in a world where echoes
of Waiting for Godot resound, where reality and illusion intermix, and where
fate leads our two heroes to a tragic but inevitable end. Tom Stoppard was
catapulted into the front ranks of modem playwrights overnight when Rosencrantz
and Guildenstern Are Dead opened in London in 1967. Its subsequent run in New
York brought it the same enthusiastic acclaim, and the play has since been
performed numerous times in the major theatrical centers of the world. It has
won top honors for play and playwright in a poll of London Theater critics, and
in its printed form it was chosen one of the “Notable Books of 1967” by the
American Library Association.
Red Harvest: Star Wars Legends Joe Schreiber 2011-06-28 The era of the Old
Republic is a dark and dangerous time, as Jedi Knights valiantly battle the
Sith Lords and their ruthless armies. But the Sith have disturbing plans—and
none more so than the fulfillment of Darth Scabrous’s fanatical dream, which is
about to become nightmarish reality. Unlike those other Jedi sidelined to the
Agricultural Corps—young Jedi whose abilities have not proved up to
snuff—Hestizo Trace possesses one extraordinary Force talent: a gift with
plants. Suddenly her quiet existence among greenhouse and garden specimens is
violently destroyed by the arrival of an emissary from Darth Scabrous. For the
rare black orchid that she has nurtured and bonded with is the final ingredient
in an ancient Sith formula that promises to grant Darth Scabrous his greatest
desire. But at the heart of the formula is a never-before-seen virus that’s
worse than fatal—it doesn’t just kill, it transforms. Now the rotting, ravenous
dead are rising, driven by a bloodthirsty hunger for all things living—and
commanded by a Sith Master with an insatiable lust for power and the ultimate
prize: immortality . . . no matter the cost. Features a bonus section following
the novel that includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over
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half a dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the last
thirty years!
Star Wars Legends Epic Collection Timothy Zahn 2015-05-13 When the Empire
falls, a New Republic rises! After Star Wars: Episode VI Return of the Jedi,
Emperor Palpatine is dead  but can his faithful Hand, Mara Jade, complete her
final mission of revenge? Replica droid assassin Guri has also lost her master
but as she struggles for humanity, her android brain makes her a target! When
rivals clash over Jabba the Hutts criminal empire, the Bloated One makes a
surprising appearance! And a mysterious doppelganger is asking for trouble
impersonating everyones favorite bounty hunter  its Boba Fett vs. Boba Fett!
Collecting: Star Wars: Mara Jade: By The Emperors Hand #0-6, Star Wars:
Shadows Of The Empire  Evolution #1-5, Star Wars: The Jabba Tape, Star Wars:
Boba Fett: Twin Engines of Destruction, and material from Star Wars Tales #1,
#3-5, #10, #14-15, #20 and #22.
Battle Surgeons Michael Reaves 2004 The members of a small medical unit serving
on the jungle world of Drongar, a beleaguered planet torn apart by brutal
warfare over control of a priceless native plant, confront their individual
challenges as they struggle to save lives in the midst of the conflict.
Original.
Red Harvest Dashiell Hammett 2021-08-31 "Red Harvest" by Dashiell Hammett.
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and nonfiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in
a high-quality digital format.
Dark Disciple Christie Golden 2016-03 -The only way to bring down the Sith's
most dangerous warrior may be to join forces with the dark side---Page 4 of
cover.
Au Revoir, Crazy European Chick Joe Schreiber 2013-08-16 Ferris Bueller meets
La Femme Nikita in this funny, action-packed young adult novel. Its prom
nightand Perry just wants to stick to his own plan and finally play a
muchanticipatedgig with his band in the Big Apple. But when his mother makes
him take Gobija Zaksauskastheir quiet, geeky Lithuanian exchange studentto the
prom, he never expects that his ordinary high school guy life will soon turn on
its head. Perry finds that Gobi is on a mission, and Perry has no other choice
but to go along for a reckless ride through Manhattans concrete grid with a
trained assassin in Dads red Jag.Infused with capers, car chases, heists, hits,
henchmen, and even a bear fight, this story mixes romance, comedy, and tragedy
in a true teen coming-of-age adventureand its not over until its au revoir.This
ebook includes a sample chapter of PERRY'S KILLER PLAYLIST.
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The Force Unleashed II Sean Williams 2011-11-15 As ruthless apprentice to Darth
Vader, Starkiller was mercilessly schooled in the ways of the dark side,
commanded to exterminate the last of the purged Jedi Order, and groomed for the
ultimate Sith power play: assassination of the Emperor. He served without
question, killed without remorse, and lost his heart without warning to
beautiful Imperial fighter pilot Juno Eclipse, never suspecting that he was
just a tool in the schemes of his masters—until it was too late to escape their
lethal betrayal. Juno mourned Starkiller as dead—but now he is back, purged of
all memories and programmed to kill. And as fate brings Juno and Starkiller
closer to reuniting, with Darth Vader determined not to lose his assassin a
second time they will both have to make a stand. The prize is freedom. The
punishment for failing will be eternal enslavement to the dark side of the
Force. A brand-new novel tying in to the huge Star Wars video game, and written
by Sean Williams who also penned the number 1 New York Times bestselling first
instalment, this is a thrilling sequel.
Hard Merchandise K. W. Jeter 1999 In the epic conclusion of the Bounty Hunter
Wars trilogy, Boba Fett's discovery of evidence linking Prince Xizor to the
murder of Luke Skywaker's aunt and uncle makes him a target of powerful enemies
as he struggles to protect a beautiful amnesiac who may hold the key to the
mystery. Original.
Star Wars: The Mandalorian Junior Novel Joe Schreiber 2021-01-05 A junior novel
retelling of the first season of the smash-hit, instantly iconic Disney+
series, The Mandalorian.
Honor Among Thieves James S. A. Corey 2015-02-24 Han Solo and his new friends
embark on a daring rescue mission just after the destruction of the first Death
Star.
Riptide: Star Wars Legends Paul S. Kemp 2011-10-25 Anyone can escape danger. No
one can escape the truth. When a ship full of Sith warriors arrived in Galactic
Alliance space, the fight to destroy it accidentally uncovered a hidden menace:
a long-hidden group of clones, secretly created as insidious weapons capable of
wielding the Force and heedless of the differences between light side and dark
side. Now the clones have escaped—and evidence suggests that they are flawed by
genetic disease and violent madness. Jedi Knight Jaden Korr pursues the clones,
hoping to heal them but prepared to destroy them. What he doesn’t know is that
Sith agents are hot on his heels, determined not only to recover the clones for
their Master but to capture Jaden for their own dark-side purposes. In a lifeor-death battle, Jaden will confront a shocking reality that will rock him to
his core and bring him face-to-face with the question of what makes a man . . .
and a Jedi. Features a bonus section following the novel that includes a primer
on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen excerpts from some of
the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
Dynasty of Evil: Star Wars Legends (Darth Bane) Drew Karpyshyn 2011-06-28 The
future of the dark side hangs in the balance in the stunning conclusion to the
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Darth Bane series. Twenty years have passed since the Sith and their endless
rivalries were eradicated and replaced with the Rule of Two. Darth Bane now
reigns alongside his young acolyte, Zannah, who must study and train in the
dark side of the Force until the time comes to strike down her master and claim
the mantle for herself. But Bane’s brutal new regime has one potential fatal
flaw—how will their legacy continue if an apprentice fails to raise their blade
in combat? The only solution must be for the Dark Lord of the Sith to
rediscover a long-forgotten secret of the order—the key to immortality. Bane’s
doubt spurs his young apprentice into action, and Zannah vows to destroy her
master at any cost. After he mysteriously vanishes, she tracks him across the
galaxy to a desolate desert outpost, where the fate of the dark side will be
forged by a final fight to the death.
Shadows of
The Empire
rescue Han
dark lord,

the Empire Steve Perry 1997 A novel set during the period between
Strikes Back and Return of the Jedi follows Leia's preparations to
Solo and Luke's flight from both Darth Vader and an equally powerful
Xizor. Reprint.

Star Wars Joe Schreiber 2012 In a zombie horror tale set in the Star Wars
universe, the Sith academy apprentices react fearfully to new outbreaks of
unexplained violence, the Dark Lord's withdrawal, and a Jedi Master's efforts
to rescue a hostage.
Death Star: Star Wars Legends Michael Reaves 2011-06-28 “THAT’S NO MOON.” –ObiWan Kenobi The Death Star’s name says it all, with bone-chilling accuracy. It
is a virtual world unto itself–equipped with uncanny power for a singularly
brutal purpose: to obliterate entire planets in the blink of an eye. Its
annihilation of the planet Alderaan, at the merciless command of Grand Moff
Tarkin, lives in infamy. And its own ultimate destruction, at the hands of Luke
Skywalker, is the stuff of legend. But what is the whole story, and who are the
players, behind the creation of this world-killing satellite of doom? The near
extermination of the Jedi order cleared the way for Palpatine–power-hungry
Senator and Sith Lord–to seize control of the Republic, declare himself
Emperor, and usher in a fearsome, totalitarian regime. But even with the
dreaded Darth Vader enforcing Palpatine’s sinister will, the threat of
rebellion still looms. And the Emperor knows that only abject fear–and the
ability to punish dissent with devastating consequences–can ensure his
unchallenged control of the galaxy. Enter ambitious and ruthless government
official Wilhuff Tarkin, architect of the Emperor’s terrifying dream come true.
From inception to completion, construction of the unprecedented Death Star is
awash in the intrigues, hidden agendas, unexpected revelations, and daring
gambits of those involved on every level. The brightest minds and boldest egos,
the most ambitious and corrupt, the desperate and the devious, all have a stake
in the Death Star–and its potential to control the fate of the galaxy. Soldiers
and slaves, loyalists and Rebels, spies and avengers, the innocent and the
evil–all their paths and fates will cross and intertwine as the Death Star
moves from its maiden voyage to its final showdown. And a shadowy chapter of
Star Wars history is stunningly illuminated in a thrilling, unforgettable
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adventure. Features a bonus section following the novel that includes a primer
on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen excerpts from some of
the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
The Han Solo Adventures Brian Daley 1992 Han Solo soars again--in this awesome
trilogy of his extraordinary exploits. Ride with him as he rides to the rescue,
narrowly escapes certain death, and foils evil in its ruthelss tracks!
Star Wars, Death Troopers Joe Schreiber 2009 Follows the harrowing experiences
of the crew of an Imperial prison barge that scavenges an abandoned Star
Destroyer when their own ship breaks down, a mission that kills half of the
team while the other half brings back a lethal infection.
Star Wars Timothy Zahn 2013 Han Solo, Chewbacca, and Lando Calrissian work
together on a potentially lucrative heist in the hopes of paying off Jabba the
Hutt's bounty on Han's head.
Revan Drew Karpyshyn 2011-11-15 A brand-new Star Wars: The Old Republic novel
from bestselling Star Wars author Drew Karpyshyn. As well as exploring what
happened to Revan after Knights of the Old Republic, in this novel readers will
learn who the Sith Emperor is in the time of the Old Republic, where he came
from and how he has held onto power for so long... There's something out there.
A juggernaut of evil bearing down to crush the Republic - unless one lone Jedi,
shunned and reviled, can stop it. Revan: hero, traitor, conqueror, villain,
savior. A Jedi who left Coruscant to defeat Mandalorians—and returned a
disciple of the dark side, bent on destroying the Republic. The Jedi Council
gave Revan his life back, but the price of redemption was high. His memories
have been erased. All that's left are nightmares—and deep, abiding fear. What
exactly happened beyond the Outer Rim? Revan can't quite remember, yet can't
entirely forget. Somehow he stumbled across a terrible secret that threatens
the very existence of the Republic. With no idea what it is, or how to stop it,
Revan may very well fail, for he's never faced a more powerful and diabolic
enemy. But only death can stop him from trying...
Lockdown: Star Wars Legends (Maul) Joe Schreiber 2015-01-27 Darth Maul is
dispatched on a secret mission to infiltrate a criminal prison empire where he
must compete in gladiatorial death matches while carrying out his masters'
clandestine commands.
The Krytos Trap Michael A. Stackpole 1996 A killer virus called krytos makes
its way across Coruscant, decimating the population and sowing seeds of
rebellion
Lockdown: Star Wars Legends (Maul) Joe Schreiber 2014-01-28 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER Set before the events of Star Wars: Episode I The Phantom Menace,
this new novel is a thrilling follow-up to Star Wars: Darth Plagueis. It's kill
or be killed in the space penitentiary that houses the galaxy’s worst
criminals, where convicts face off in gladiatorial combat while an underworld
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gambling empire reaps the profits of the illicit blood sport. But the newest
contender in this savage arena, as demonic to behold as he is deadly to
challenge, is fighting for more than just survival. His do-or-die mission, for
the dark masters he serves, is to capture the ultimate weapon: an object that
will enable the Sith to conquer the galaxy. Sith lords Darth Plagueis and Darth
Sidious are determined to possess the prize. And one of the power-hungry duo
has his own treacherous plans for it. But first, their fearsome apprentice must
take on a bloodthirsty prison warden, a cannibal gang, cutthroat crime lord
Jabba the Hutt, and an unspeakable alien horror. No one else could brave such a
gauntlet of death and live. But no one else is the dreaded dark-side disciple
known as Darth Maul. Praise for Lockdown “Schreiber . . . was a great choice
for this novel, imbuing the story with a dark, foreboding tone while never
quite stepping into the horror territories that Death Troopers and Red Harvest
took us.”—Jedi News “Fans of the dark side should rejoice. Lockdown delivers a
can’t-put-this-down tale of scum and villainy.”—Club Jade “[Lockdown is] an
action-packed ride that spins one entertaining chapter after another. The
multiple layers of story keeps readers guessing what will happen next and just
who will live and who will die. . . . It certainly adds to the character of
Darth Maul while matching [Darth] Plagueis’s complexity with sheer fun. . . .
Five out of five metal bikinis.”—Roqoo Depot “Somehow, Schreiber is able to
skate the line between hard-hitting prison story and the adventure and
excitement I love from Star Wars in a way that doesn’t betray either genre.
It’s really quite masterful.”—Big Shiny Robot “Lockdown is an exciting,
engaging read. . . . It actually lines up beautifully for a sequel, which I,
for one, would love to read.”—Coffee with Kenobi “The novel makes The Clone
Wars better. It also illuminates The Phantom Menace. I think it’s the hallmark
of the best tie-in fiction to resonate throughout other parts of the expanded
universe in that way.”—Knights’ Archive “By the fiftieth page, I was hooked. .
. . Lockdown is a wonderful ‘antihero’ novel, where it’s just fine to root for
the villain, because there are even worse things out there. This book was so
fun and entertaining. I’ll have to keep an eye out for more Star Wars books
from Schreiber.”—Seattle Geekly
Star Wars James Luceno 2008 Anakin Skywalker searches for the evil Darth
Sidious, struggles with his duty as a Jedi Knight and role as the secret
husband of Senator Padme Amidala, and strives to eliminate all resistance to
the Empire in his new role as Darth Vader.
Chasing the Dead Joe Schreiber 2006-09-26 “You have a very lovely little girl,”
breathed the voice on the phone. And just like that, Susan Young is drawn into
a living nightmare. A stranger has kidnapped Sue’s daughter, Veda. But he
doesn’t want her money, only her suffering–and he will kill Veda if Sue doesn’t
follow his every command. With detailed instructions, the faceless abductor
leads Sue into a blinding snowstorm on the longest night of the year, to a
place she has not traveled to since childhood. The voice on the other end of
the line somehow knows Sue’s deepest, most chilling secret–an ominous incident
from her past, buried long ago... Across the loneliest back roads of
Massachusetts, in the black expanse of a New England winter, Sue is forced to
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confront her most awful fears as she is met at each step by ever increasing
horrors created by a monster who is surely something less than human. In the
hope of saving her daughter from a kidnapper whose origin seems darker than
anything she could ever have imagined, Sue will discover just how much trauma
and fright the human body is capable of absorbing. Set over the course of a
single night, Chasing the Dead is a fast-paced, ferociously tense supernatural
thriller. With the skill of masters like Dean Koontz and David Morrell, Joe
Schreiber has created a tableau of shock and horror, death and destruction,
that will draw you in and never let you go.
The Force Unleashed II: Star Wars Legends Sean Williams 2011-06-28 As ruthless
apprentice to Darth Vader, Starkiller was mercilessly schooled in the ways of
the dark side, commanded to exterminate the last of the purged Jedi Order, and
groomed for the ultimate Sith power play: assassination of the Emperor. He
served without question, killed without remorse, and lost his heart without
warning to beautiful Imperial fighter pilot Juno Eclipse, never suspecting that
he was just a tool in the schemes of his masters—until it was too late to
escape their lethal betrayal. Juno mourned Starkiller as dead...but now he is
back, purged of all memories and programmed to kill. And as fate brings Juno
and Starkiller closer to reuniting, with Darth Vader determined not to lose his
assassin a second time, they will both have to make a stand. The prize is
freedom. The punishment for failing will be eternal enslavement to the dark
side of the Force... Features a bonus section following the novel that includes
a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen excerpts
from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
Death Troopers: Star Wars Legends Joe Schreiber 2011-06-28 The chilling tale of
the undead in a galaxy far, far away. “This is the Star Wars of every horror
fan’s dreams—gory, funny, and brimming with a blood-spattered cast of
swashbucklers and space-zombies.”—Seth Grahame-Smith, author of Pride and
Prejudice and Zombies When the Imperial prison barge Purge—temporary home to
five hundred of the galaxy’s most ruthless killers, Rebels, scoundrels, and
thieves—breaks down in a distant part of space, its only hope appears to lie
with a Star Destroyer found drifting and seemingly abandoned. But when a
boarding party from the Purge is sent to scavenge for parts, only half of them
come back—bringing with them a horrific disease so lethal that within hours,
nearly all aboard the Purge die in ways too hideous to imagine. And death is
only the beginning. The Purge’s half-dozen survivors will do whatever it takes
to stay alive. But nothing can prepare them for what lies waiting aboard the
Star Destroyer. For the dead are rising: soulless, unstoppable, and unspeakably
hungry.
Star Wars Galaxies Voronica Whitney-Robinson 2004 It is a time of great
turmoil. The oppressive Empire is close to seizing complete control of the
galaxy. The ragtag guerrilla army of the Rebel Alliance fights on, striking
wherever it can, but now something has come to light that could spell certain
doom. Hidden in the Jedi ruins of Dantooine is a Holocron containing a list of
high-level Rebel sympathizers. If that list were to fall into the hands of
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Darth Vader, the Rebel Alliance would lose its most valued supporta̮
nd possibly
the war itself.
Eat the Dark Joe Schreiber 2007-10-16 “A harrowing, up-all-night read with
delicious scares at every turn. Joe Schreiber knows just what terrifies us, and
his masterly skills are on full display.”—Tess Gerritsen, author of The Bone
Garden “One part noir, one part horror, one part the uniquely talented Joe
Schreiber. Dark, chilling, scary—I couldn’t put it down.”—Peter Abrahams,
author of Nerve Damage Escorted from prison under heavy guard, murderous
psychopath Frank Snow is scheduled for an emergency brain scan at Tanglewood
Memorial Hospital, an institution that is closing its doors after one final
night of operation. But Snow has something far more terrifying planned. And
once the lights go out, a fiendish game of hide-and-seek begins. Alone in the
dark with a homicidal madman who knows their fears, their secrets, and their
every move, MRI technician Mike Hughes, his wife and child, and the other
unlucky souls trapped in the hospital have no choice but to duel with the devil
incarnate. If they play by their stalker’s twisted rules, some of them might
just survive. But there’s more to Frank Snow than the naked eye can see . . .
or the sane mind can bear. Praise for Eat the Dark “Eat the Dark is a tight
novel of terror. Well written, fast paced, with a grip like a claw. I loved
it.”—Joe R. Lansdale, author of The Bottoms “Reminiscent of Stephen King’s
early work, Eat the Dark is a terrifying, claustrophobic, bone-chilling,
unputdownable masterpiece of suspense fiction. Human monster Frank Snow is a
wonderful creation.”—Jason Starr, author of The Follower “I didn't just Eat the
Dark–I gorged on it. It’s a master class in fast-moving, scary-as-sh*t
storytelling.”—Duane Swierczynski, author of Severance Package
Star Wars: Riptide Paul S. Kemp 2012-09-30 In the process of vanquishing a
shipload of Sith from the distant past, Jedi Knight Jaden Korr uncovered the
frozen results of a horrific cloning experiment: insane Jedi-Sith clones. Only
some of those clones thawed...and now they're loose in a galaxy that has enough
to deal with under the tightening grip of the evil Darth Caedus. Jaden Korr
will have to hunt them down, and if he can't save them, he will have to destroy
them!
Star Wars Dark Legends George Mann 2020-07-28 Read on if you dare! This unique
in-world collection hallows the spooky tales and ghost stories that would have
kept young Luke and Leia up at night. Created by George Mann and Grant Griffin-the same team behind the stunning Star Wars: Myths & Fables--these six
frightful fables have been carefully woven from the expansive fabric that is
the Star Wars galaxy (including the thrilling landscape from Galaxy's Edge at
Disneyland and Disney World), and beautifully painted in a lush illustrative
style that feels intergalactic yet innately archetypal and timeless.
Winner Lose All--A Lando Calrissian Tale: Star Wars Legends (Novella) Timothy
Zahn 2012-12-10 Timothy Zahn’s upcoming novel Scoundrels, starring Han Solo,
Chewbacca, and Lando Calrissian, returns to the excitement of the classic Star
Wars films. In this thrilling prequel eBook novella, Winner Lose All, Lando and
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a pair of unlikely allies find themselves involved in a dangerous game.
Fortunately, Lando can survive against the odds—a skill that he will need in
spades. Lando Calrissian’s no stranger to card tournaments, but this one has a
truly electrifying atmosphere. That’s because the prize is a rare sculpture
worth a whopping fifty million credits. If Lando’s not careful, he’s going to
go bust, especially after meeting identical twins Bink and Tavia Kitik, master
thieves who have reason to believe that the sculpture is a fake. The Kitiks are
beautiful, dangerous, and determined to set things right—and they’ve convinced
Lando to help them expose the scam. But what they’re up against is no simple
double cross, nor even a twisted triple cross. It is a full-blown power play of
colossal proportions. For an unseen mastermind holds all the cards and has a
fail-proof solution for every problem: murder.
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